FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
1. Please provide the addresses of the premises that are known to be currently operating as shisha bars in your Local Authority.
Please find attached a list of the addresses of premises that are known to be trading as Shisha cafes in Leicester.


2. Please confirm which of these premises that are known to be currently operating as shisha bars, comply with the Smoke Free Regulations.
Currently all premises operating as Shisha Cafes comply with Smoke-free Regulations.


3. If there are premises which are operating that do not comply with the Smoke Free Regulations, please provide a justification as to why they are permitted to continue operating.

Not applicable, see response above.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
